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I strongly oppose this bill.  This is another unfortunate attempt to make many 

Oregonians life long love of the outdoor lifestyle and wise use of Oregon's many 

renewable resources.  What this directly attracts is the Oregon trapper .  Making the 

amazing use of this renewable,long standing resource CRIMINAL.  with all the 

reasons Oregonians trap and harvest fur.  With all the family time spent. With all the 

dad's and mom's teaching their kids to honor and love the land. Creating outstanding 

citizens.  Passing this bill would be criminal.  Thank you  


